Student Research Conference 2025

The Student Research Conference of the Third Faculty of Medicine, Charles University will take place on Tuesday, May
27, 2025. Traditionally, it will consist of lecture and poster sections. An expert commission will decide on the division
of contributions into sections.
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Abstract submission

The system for inserting abstracts is currently open on the SRC website ( svk.If3.cuni.cz ). In order to be able to divide
the contributions into individual sections, no contributions will be accepted after the deadline for the submission of the
abstract, which is set for April 13, 2025.

Whoever does not submit the abstract by this deadline, will not be allowed to participate in SRC 2025 and will
therefore not receive credit for enrolled SVA!

For more information, follow the website svk.If3.cuni.cz , where you will find more detailed instructions for creating an
abstract and current information about the conference.
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